

Newsletter 2023



We will be closed Tuesday July 4th. We would like to wish all our families a fun and safe holiday.



Please join us for our annual parade Monday July 3rd at 9 am



Maintenance and Renovations

We are having some maintenance and having the center will be painted. We will be closed starting and Monday July 24th. Monday August 7th we will have a walk through to be sure the center is ready to reopen. We plan for the center to re-open on Tuesday August 8th.



We will be hosting an Open House Thursday September 7th. Mark your calendars! More details to come...





Please remember for Splash Day each child needs to arrive wearing their swim suit and cover and swim shoes with sunscreen already applied. They peed a towel and set of clothes, socks, and shoes to

change into after their splash time





7341 Glenview Drive